
THORNLEA SCHOOL COUNCIL NEWS

The School Council would like to
invite parents and guardians to
complete the End-of-Year Survey,
which will help us allocate
resources and plan Council events
for the next school year.  

Your feedback is very important
to us, and we hope you can take a
few minutes to complete this
survey. Here is the link to the
survey.

Thank you for your participation! 
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Contact Us
thornlea.ss@sc.yrdsb.ca

This year's Staff Appreciation Breakfast took place on June 6,
and the staff enjoyed a delicious breakfast buffet. Many
thanks to our volunteers for their hard work and all the
parents and guardians who generously donated to this event!
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